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JUNE  2016 

PLEASE  PRAY 

Upcoming Events 

We have summer camp and VBS; plus, Brian is 
going to the States for some conferences, and 
Cynthia and Rebecca are planning to go on a 
medical-missions trip to the Amazon in Brazil. 
Please pray that the remaining funds needed for 
their trip come in for them.   

Health  

We’ve had a number of infections and virus’  

Financial Support 

 

Preparations for our move to Nagua in the 
Spring  

 

Church Van 

Dear praying friends,    

 I pray this letter finds you all well. We are very 

grateful for all of your prayers and support for us over 

this last month. Thank you especially for those of you 

who helped us to get our vehicle back on the road! 

Also, thank you for your prayers for our family’s 

health. I think the Zika plague has finally passed from 

our house, and we can get back on our feet.  

 We’ve had a great 

June with much activity. 

Throughout the spring/ 

summer, we have had teen 

activities every two months 

along with four other 

churches. In June, we had 

one at Iglesia Bautista 

Resurrección with Pastor Wellington Castillo. We had 

one of the best turn-outs of teenagers and a good 

atmosphere of spiritual encouragement.  

We also had the 

privilege of adding a 

new van stop to our 

transportation 

ministry.  Our 

daughter Rebecca 

and another teen 

from our church, 

Perla, are the 

captains and began 

visiting this new 

area that is filled 

with kids. The first 

week we went thru 

to pick up, and not a soul came. Not a bit discouraged, 

the girls went back with some other teens to visit in 

the area the following week. That Sunday we picked 

up 29 brand new visitors and brought them to church! 

We had 9 kids pray to be saved, and Rebecca is very 

excited about her new ministry. Praise the Lord! 

Thank you again for all that you do for us. God bless 

you all! 

In His Service, 

Chad Pape and family 

Missionaries to the Dominican Republic 

Perla and Becca with their driver Fran 


